
What on Earth am I Here For? is the title of the new edition of Rick Warren’s best-
selling book The Purpose Driven Life.  The book begins with this passage from 

Proverbs 11:28: “A life devoted to things is a dead life, a stump; a God shaped life 
is a flourishing tree.”  The events of the recent year have caused many of us to ask 

hard questions about life.  We are asking questions about how we want to spend our 
time and we are resetting priorities.  The work place is changing, family life has been 

altered and the church has to pivot into new ways of ministry. I have found that when life 
is changing rapidly I need to re-visit my core beliefs and purpose.  Maybe you need to do 

the same.  That is why I am excited for us to journey for 40 days together during October 
and November considering the question, “What am I here for?”  

Our study will be offered in person on Wednesday nights and virtually through zoom.  To 
register for the study, you can email my assistant, Reenie Shore, at rshore@tbcraleigh.com 
or contact the church office at 919-787-3740.  If you would like to take the class virtually, 

then you will be emailed a zoom link to use.  Our in-person class will gather in the Fellowship 
Hall to give ample space to those who want to attend in person.  You can pick up a book at 
the church office or by coming to the first introduction night on September 15, 2021 at 6:30 
p.m.   You can also order your own book on Amazon or through one of the many Christian 
book distributors.  Below is our schedule for the study with the assignments to be completed 
before each session.

Wednesday Nights at 6:30 p.m.

September 15 - Introduction Night and Organization

September 29 - Read Introduction, “What Am I Here For?”-Days 1-7

    October 6 - Read Purpose 1, Days 8-14

     October 13 - Read Purpose 2, Days 15-21

  October 20 - Read Purpose 3, Days 22-28

October 27 - Read Purpose 4, Days 29-35

November 3 -Read Purpose 5, Days 36-42

Fall Kick Off Food Trucks will be available at the first session on September 15th 
beginning at 6pm. I hope you will join me for this 40-day journey together. 
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September 26 
Billy Tyndall, native of Salemburg, NC,  has been a member of TBC 
since 1975. He and his wife, Frankie, have six grandchildren and 
three children: Susan, Martha, and Julie. Billy is retired from being 
an engineer at IBM. He is a deacon for the A2C1 class alongside of 
Jim Berry, Harry McDonald, and Bernie Pegram. He also serves at 
TBC in adult choir, Living Praise, Prime Timers’ choir, The Trinity 
Laymen, and as a sound technician.

September 19
Patty Alford, native of Alabama, has been a member of TBC since 
1979. She has two children, Christy Thomas (Brett) and Holly 
Shaw (Mike), and four grandchildren: Taylor, Bailey, Harrison, and 
Mary Bryant. Patty is retired from being a paralegal at Womble, 
Bond, Dickenson. She serves as a deacon at TBC for the Faith 
SS class where she is also a SS teacher and on the Operation 
Inasmuch Lead Team. 

DEEPEST SYMPATHIES
To TBC Member Stacie Forrest and her children, Katie and Zach, upon the 
passing of Stacie’s uncle, Linzey Toole, of Micro, NC on September 7.  

To TBC Members Tom and Melinda Cook and their children Cary, Colby and 
Connor Cook upon the passing of Tom’s father, Thomas H. Cook, of Richmond, 
VA on August 31.

To TBC Members Michael and Cynthia Coats and children, Brittan Gourley 
(Jeremy), Braxton Coats and Payton Coats, and Troy Pegram on the passing 
of Trinity church member Shirley Coats Pegram on August 29.

TBC LIBRARY NEWS
NEW SERIES! The Capital Intrigue Series by Rachel Dylan

In The Capital Intrigue series (End Game, Backlash, and Power Play), Rachel 
Dylan tells the stories of three law school friends (FBI Special Agent Bailey 
Ryan, CIA Analyst Layla Karam, and State Department Attorney Vivian Steele) 
who are attempting to solve a mystery involving special ops personnel being 
targeted. Interagency turf wars are not helping the situation. Will they solve 
the mystery before they become targets themselves?

If you need a TBC Library card or you need to be added to the eBooks list, you 
may call or email Ron Brown at 919-782-3957 or rbrown0207@gmail.com for 
assistance.

DEACON OF THE WEEK
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MARRIAGE ENRICHMENT GROUPS 
RETURNING THIS FALL!

MARRIAGE ENRICHMENT GROUPS (MEGs are couples who meet once 
a month to invest an evening in growing their marriage led by a trained 
leader).

On Friday evening, October 15th, we will begin a new “Starter MEG” that 
will meet 8 evenings through May at Trinity. Ongoing MEGs (those who 
have completed the “starter MEG” and want to continue together) will 
begin their gatherings in October as well.

Interested? Email daughtryjulie@yahoo.com or text Julie Daughtry at 
910-590-6438.

- Julie and Van Daughtry, Sarah and Ellis Payne, Allison and Ragan 
Williams

Exciting news!  Trinity has migrated to a new online database!  

We need everyone to sign in to their personal Realm Account to use the new 
robust database.  This will give us an online directory of everyone that has signed 
up on the Realm directory plus the ability to search for church members.  This 
updated program also gives us new abilities such as taking roll for Sunday School 
directly from the Realm app and group messaging.

In the coming days you will receive an email to sign up for Realm and to download 
the Realm app. You will be able to follow the links to sign up.  The email will be sent 
to your email in the church database and you can sign in with that email address 
through the email link.  If you want to use a different email, please let the church 
office  know your preferred email for all church online communications.

Plus - REALM Newsletter Mailings 

With the new database, it easier than ever to receive the Newsletter via email. If 
you currently receive a Newsletter by mail and want to switch to an email-only 
option then please email Rebekah Gordon at rgordon@tbcraleigh.com. We 
can get you switched over to this virtual option in the next few weeks. 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
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Through Jesus, therefore, let us continually offer to God a sacrifice of praise--
the fruit of lips that openly profess his name. — Hebrews 13:15

ALWAYS A PLACE FOR YOU! Find your place in the music ministry in 2021! If 
you have singing or instrumental abilities, we need you.  We are always looking for more 
musicians to add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity.  Consider getting involved in 
music ministry and being a part of an exciting place of ministry!

All choirs for preschoolers, children, and youth are on hold until the first of 
October.  Keeping our eye on the current metrics and the spread of the Delta 
variant, we all must remain vigilant to avoid spreading it here in the church.  Keeping 
our children and students safe is top priority.  Though our decision was difficult to 
make, we value people over programs at Trinity.  The build-up to our restart has 
been exciting in preparation, but the risks involved are greater than that.  We will 
keep you updated as to when our choirs will resume on Wednesday nights.

Thank you for the encouraging texts, emails, and personal words of affirmation I 
receive on a weekly basis on the return of the Sanctuary Choir in worship.  The choir 
has enjoyed getting back together and has worked diligently to prepare for weekly 
worship.  Please continue to pray for them and for our continued safe leadership in 
the loft.

A Word from our Technical Teams:
Every Sunday, our technical volunteer teams provide for our audio, projector and 
online streaming of our services. Our technical teams are looking for additional 
willing servants to help with these programs. No experience necessary and any and 
all training can be provided. If you can flip a switch or use a tablet we can use you. 
We look for assistance about once per month if possible. Contact Steve Byers, Jon 
Dees (jonathan.dees@gmail.com) or Mark Blashaw (video@tbcraleigh.com) to get 
connected.

Until we meet again!

Steve

Rev. Steve Byers WORSHIP & MUSIC
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A D U LT  D I S C I P L E S H I P  T H I S  FA L L

GRIEFSHARE DIVORCE CARE
Sundays at 5:30pm 

Please contact Boyd Dimmock, Larry Autry 
or Stephanie Johnson about attending.

Wednesdays at 7:00pm | D360

Please check DivorceCare website or 
contact church office or Shay and Jeff 
Greene about interest or attending.

TNT RETURNS IN SEPTEMBER!
This Bible study on Exodus: Freed to Follow God returns on Tuesdays for men and women 
of  our Community.  The men are facilitated by Jeff Roberts and the women are facilitated 
by Robin Roberts.  Exodus is the epic story of God’s people experiencing every emotion 
and circumstance that we also might encounter. There is misery and there is celebration.  
There is disappointment and satisfaction.  They will experience lack and abundance.  There 
will be moments where faith flourishes and when they doubt God’s power.  Through it 
all, God is faithful and working in the lives of His people. Join us on this journey through 
EXODUS: an ancient story but also our story. To sign up, contact the church office.

Kick off event ---Sunday, September 26 | 6:00PM
First Session begins  ---Tuesday, September 28 | 6:30PM

W E D N E S DAY  N I G H T  S T U DY

What on Earth Are We Here For? 

It is only in God that we discover our origin, our identity, 
our meaning, our purpose, our significance, and our 
destiny.   Every other path leads to a dead end. Come and 
join in a Rick Warren study on What on Earth Am I Here For?: 
The Purpose Driven Life, facilitated by Dr. Roberts.

6:30pm  | Wednesdays | Fellowship Hall

Begins 9-29-21

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY
Wednesdays | 9:30-11:30am | C101

September 29th - November 10th
Please order you own copy of the study 
guide through Lifeway or Amazon.
STUDY GUIDES WILL NOT BE PROVIDED AT FIRST SESSION 
Contacts:  Kim Royal  kroyal@royalits.com or Shelly King  queensk68@gmail.com

EDUCATION Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff
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All SENIORS and “WANNABE SENIORS” come on Thursdays and play Senior Games. 
We start at 1:00 pm with a devotion and play until 3:00 pm. As we have started back, 
we have two bridge tables, but we are working on a third table! There is also a group 
playing Chickenfoot. They have one full table, but can set up another table, too.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, CALL ANITA YEARGIN AT 919-389-1299. 

EVERY THURSDAY | 1:00-3:00 PM | A214

Five Wishes is a gift - a gift to you and your loved ones.  This workshop helps each of 
us have the difficult conversations about end of life decisions with our aging parents, 
our spouses, our loved ones, and especially ourselves.  Come learn helpful ways to 
navigate conversations about health care agents, living wills, personal dignity, and 
legacy in seasons of serious illness and end of life.

Register by September 26 by emailing Lydia at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

THURSDAY SENIOR GAMES

DIVORCE CARE

Five Wishes Workshop
Sunday, October 3, 2021

4:00-6:00p.m. in the Fellowship Hall

Rev. Lydia Tatum SENIOR ADULTS
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NC MISSIONS OFFERING 
Trinity’s 2021 Goal: $10,000

Our annual North Carolina Missions Offering supports:
•	 Disaster Relief through Baptists on Mission 
•	 Church Planting  in NC
•	 Mission Camps
•	 Local Associational Projects
•	 Mobilization Ministry Project, which supports:

•	 National and International Mission Projects
•	 Student Missions Projects
•	 Medical and Dental buses

visit www.ncmissionsoffering.org to find out more

FALL MISSION PROJECT
NC State Fair Ministry with Raleigh Baptist Association

Sponsored by Trinity’s Senior Adult Ministry and Children’s Ministry

Help us bring God’s love and joy through hospitality to the fair workers who will be in our 
area this fall.  We will be collecting sweet rolls, cookies, muffins, and cakes on Sunday, 
October 17 and Wednesday, October 20.  You may drop your donations off at any of our 
three collection locations: the Office Lobby, the ROC Lobby, and the Narthex.

CRISIS IN AFGHANISTAN
Welcome House Raleigh and What You Can Do

The crisis in Afghanistan touches more than our hearts as we see images of brothers and 
sisters desperate to flee for their safety; it touches our lives here at home, as well.  Many 
of our brothers and sisters, children, friends, cousins, and spouses have served over the 
past 20 years in Afghanistan alongside Afghans who are trying to build a better life for 
themselves, their families, and their communities.  Through our partnership with Welcome 
House Raleigh, we have already begun welcoming Special Immigrant Visa holders.  These 
are folks who have risked everything to serve with our US Military.  

Here is where the plea comes in: Marc and Kim Wyatt, our CBF Field Personnel, have 
asked that we spread amongst our circles that when these brave folks arrive, they will 
have nothing because they are trying to get them out quickly, and they will be in need of 
temporary housing.  Our area will be welcoming a good number of SIVs, and Welcome 
House Raleigh will be full.  We are in search of empty rental houses, parsonages, and 
apartments for these families to land temporarily.  

As life begins here in the US for these brothers and sisters, they will need our prayers, 
love, encouragement, and supportive friendship.  If you are interested in providing space, 
donating, or giving your time, please contact Joy Blashaw at joyhodge@live.com for more 
information.

MISSIONS Rev. Lydia Tatum
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Contact Lydia (ltatum@tbcraleigh.com) for more ways to make a difference
 for God’s Kingdom in your community! 

Local Ministry Partner Supply Drive
Please deliver all NRM food donations at our Local Ministry Supply Drive on 

Thursday, October 14th from 11AM-12:30PM at the A/B Hall Portico, or directly to 
NRM at 9650 Strickland Road, Suite 161 Raleigh, NC 27615.

CLOTHED IN LOVE
Afghan Refugee Clothing Ministry Packing Event

Saturday, September 25, 2021

So many from our congregation have asked in the midst of the turmoil in Afghanistan 
what they can do. Our hearts are breaking for our fellow humans and we feel helpless.  
Over the past month, our ministry partner, Welcome House Community Network, 
has begun welcoming Special Immigrant Visa holders and their families. These are 
the folks who have risked much to build a better Afghanistan for their families and 
communities alongside our American forces. They are in danger in their own country, 
and we are here to provide hospitality, love, and community.  

Our TBC Cares Ministry is inviting you to roll up your sleeves, put love into action, 
and help us as we process clothing to be made available as many of our brothers and 
sisters and their children are coming in with nothing but the literal clothes on their 
backs.  Join us on Saturday, September 25 in our packing event: Clothed in Love.

We will be receiving donations of our highest needed items - CHILDREN’S CLOTHING 
- at our Local Ministry Supply Drive on September 9, on Sundays and Wednesdays, 
September 12, 15, 19, and 22, and at the event on Saturday, September 25.  We need 
laundered children’s clothing of all sizes and all seasons: Newborn/Premie - Child Size 
18/20.

Sign up to work one or both two hour shifts or the early set-up shift by following this 
Sign-Up Genius Link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054CACA62FAA8-
clothed

Available Times:
8:30a.m.-9:30a.m.

10:00a.m.-12:00p.m.
1:00p.m.-3:00p.m.
3:30p.m.-4:30p.m.

Raleigh Rescue Mission:
•	 Cheese & Cold Cuts (any type)
•	 Individual Fruit Cups & Juice 

Boxes
•	 Individual Snack Packs
•	 Single Condiment Packs

North Raleigh Ministries:
•	 Jelly
•	 Individual Serving Cereal Boxes
•	 Canned Chicken
•	 Vienna sausage

Rev. Lydia TatumRev. Lydia Tatum MINISTRY & OUTREACH
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Rebekah GordonYOUNG ADULTS & COLLEGE

Beginning on Sunday, September 19, 2021, a new young adult Sunday School 
class will begin at TBC. The class is open to all young adults interested in 
being part of a new class where you can explore how your faith and scripture 
intersect with your life as a young adult in the world. The class will be taught 
by Chris and Stephanie Stanley. Email Rebekah for more information. 

NEW START DATE!



11

Rev. Christian Davis STUDENT MINISTRY

Check out tbcraleigh.com/youth for more information!

EPHESIANS 3:20

Scan Here 

MIDDLE SCHOOL
 BEACH RETREAT

 
SEPT. 24-26TH
FORT CASWELL 

HIGH SCHOOL
MOUNTAIN RETREAT

 
OCT. 8-10TH

CAMP BLUE RIDGE

OR CHECK OUT 
WWW.TBCRALEIGH.COM/YOUTH

 FOR REGISTRATIONS AND DETAILS 

COMBINED 
SKI RETREAT

 
JAN. 28-30TH

WINTERPLACE, WV

STUDENTSTUDENT
CHOIRCHOIR

MIDDLE SCHOOL
PASSPORT

 
JUNE 27-JULY 2ND

GARDNER-WEBB

N O W  T O  H I M  W H O  I S  A B L E  T O

D O  I M M E A S U R A B L Y  M O R E  T H A N

A L L  W E  A S K  O R  I M A G I N E ,

A C C O R D I N G  T O  H I S  P O W E R

T H A T  I S  A T  W O R K  W I T H I N  U S

2021-2022

2021-2022

TBC STUDENT

TBC STUDENT

MINISTRY

MINISTRY

HIGH SCHOOL MISSION
TRIP

 
JULY 9TH-JULY 17TH

NYC/BOSTON

SPRING RETREATS
 
 

TBD
TBD

D-TEAMS +D-TEAMS +  
NORTHBOUNDNORTHBOUND

LOCALLOCAL  
MISSIONSMISSIONS

SUNDAYS @6PM WEDNESDAYS
@6:30PM

SEPT. 12, OCT. 24, &
NOV. 21 @12:15PM

WHAT’S GOING ON THIS YEAR IN STUDENT MINISTRY?

OPEN TO ALL 
STUDENTS NOW

Cancelled by 
CBFNC
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W E D N E S DAY  N I G H T S  T H I S  FA L L
As we are looking forward to our fall schedule we need to share a few changes 
that we believe we need to make in the short term.  As you know, we have been 
planning our fall schedule on Wednesday nights for nearly four months.  In mid-
summer we had recruited many volunteers and re-worked our schedule for our 
children and students, and we were excited about returning to a normal looking 
Wednesday night schedule.  However, with the rise of the Delta Variant and the 
concern of many families and volunteers we will be adjusting our September 
plans for Children and Preschoolers.   We are going to pause our restart of our 
normal Children and Preschool activities and re-assess during September and 
evaluate for October.  Please note, children’s SS and worship will continue as we 
have been doing it.
However, other activities will move forward and we are adding some special 
times for Children/Preschoolers and Families. (See details below)
 
We regret having to make this decision at this time, but we feel it is the best 
decision for September.  We are grateful to all volunteers, parents and others 
who are trying to help us make sure our children continue to stay connected 
to their church family and continue to learn about worship, missions and most 
importantly Jesus. We are looking forward to the season when we can return 
to our full Wednesday night activities.  Please continue to pray for our staff, our 
Church Council, and Ministry Teams as we navigate this challenge.  
 
Although we are pausing some of our planned activities, these activities will go 
forward during September:

Katie MedlinPRESCHOOL AND CHILDREN
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E X T E N D E D  T E AC H I N G  C A R E
Beginning 9/12/21: 

•	 Early service worship care will resume.

•	 Our traditional ETC schedule will begin again. Be on the lookout for your 

schedule!

•	 You will still need to register for ETC to make sure we are adequately staffed 

with volunteers for the week. Registration will be emailed out a week at a 

time. You will receive the next week’s signup the Sunday afternoon before 

and will have until the following Friday at noon to register.

•	 All volunteers will be required to wear masks at this time.

Check your email for more  details or contact Katie with questions at
 kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

SAVE THE DATE 
FOR OUR KIDS RETREAT!

Katie Medlin PRESCHOOL AND CHILDREN
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If you would be interested and feel comfortable volunteering in the ROC, please 
email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com.

Chair Yoga 
Tuesdays | 11am

Yoga 
Tuesdays | 12pm

Senior Strength 
& Stretch 

Thursdays | 10am

CLASSES TAUGHT BY LAUREL CAVANAGH

ZOOM
FITNESS

CAMP GLADIATOR CLASSES 
TBC Parking Lot | Amy Banfer: amybanfer@campgladiator.com

M, W, F 
5:00-6:00 am

M, W, F 
6:15-7:15 am

OUTDOOR FITNESS

VOLUNTEERS

MONDAY 
SEPTEMBER 20

9:30am -12:45pm 
Frank Evans

12:45pm - 4:00pm 
Pat Pierce  and 
Linda Perry

 

TUESDAY 
SEPTEMBER 21

9:30 m - 12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm-4:00pm 

Mark Wheeless

WEDNESDAY 
SEPTEMBER 22

9:30am -12:45pm 
Dickie and Cindy 
Wyatt

12:45pm - 4:00pm 
Stephanie Stanley

THURSDAY 
SEPTEMBER 23

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm - 4:00pm 
Elaine Smith

FRIDAY 
SEPTEMBER 24

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Dickie and Cindy 
Wyatt

12:45pm - 4:00pm 
Volunteer Needed 

MONDAY 
SEPTEMBER 27

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Beverly Munday

12:45pm - 4:00pm 

Pat Pierce  and 
Linda Perry

TUESDAY 
SEPTEMBER 28

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Pat Nelson

12:45pm - 4:00pm 
Jan Mills

WEDNESDAY 
SEPTEMBER 29

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Wayne Hill

12:45pm - 4:00pm 
Janie and Jimmy 
Poole

THURSDAY 
SEPTEMBER 30

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Moose Beuadreau

12:45pm - 4:00pm 
Pat Altman

FRIDAY 
OCTOBER 1

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Volunteer Needed

12:45pm - 4:00pm 
Volunteer Needed

Now Meeting In-Person

Rev. Christian DavisRECREATION OUTREACH CENTER
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B E  A  PA RT  O F  U P WA R D  M I N I S T R Y

We are in need of passionate and committed volunteers that are eager 
to minister to children and families through our Upward Basketball and 
Cheerleading Ministry! 

Upward Ministry Opportunities:
•	 Basketball Coach Commissioner
•	 Basketball Referee Commissioner 
•	 Basketball Coach
•	 Cheer Coach
•	 Basketball Referee
•	 Co-Gameday Devotion Commissioner
•	 Evaluation Night Leadership
•	 Gameday Leadership
•	 And others!

Email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com for more information about how to serve through the 
Upward Ministry!

UPWARD PARTICIPANT INFO
TBC Member/Regular Attender Registration is now open!  

October 4, 2021 @ 7:00pm
Community registration opens for the 2021 Season.

Monday – Tuesday, November 1 – 2, 2021
Parent Orientation and Player/Cheer Evaluations between 6:00 and 8:00pm.

Monday, November 22, 2021 & Tuesday, November 23, 2021
Practices begin for all basketball and cheer teams. Each team will practice once 
per week for one hour.

Saturday, January 8, 2022
Games Begin

Tuesday, March 1, 2022
Upward Celebration Night at 7:00 PM in the Trinity Sanctuary. 
All players, coaches, parents, siblings, fans and others are invited and encouraged 
to attend our Celebration for the season.

T H I S  Y E A R  AT  T B C

Rev. Christian Davis RECREATION OUTREACH CENTER
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When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED 

We use social media as a tool for connecting, learning, and 
informing you about new information. All of our social media 

accounts are active and posting. We encourage you to interact 
on all platforms and with all accounts. Lets make a point of 

intergenerational fellowship even online!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 07/31/2021) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $1,907,125.50
YTD Operating Receipts		  $1,918,038.68
YTD Operating Expenses		  $1,580,224.81

facebook.com/trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

@tbcraleigh     &     @tbcstudentsraleigh

tbcraleigh.podbean.com

STAFF CONTACT INFO
PASTORS

SUPPORT STAFF

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
SENIOR PASTOR 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Steve Byers 
WORSHIP & MUSIC 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
EDUCATION & DISCIPLESHIP 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown 
FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Reenie Shore 
PASTORAL SECRETARY 
rshore@tbcraleigh.com

Bonnie Cole 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
ADMINISTRATION 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
MINISTRY & MISSIONS 
ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Christian Davis 
STUDENTS & RECREATION 
cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Rebekah Gordon 
COLLEGE & YOUNG ADULTS 
rgordon@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
CHILDREN & PRESCHOOLERS 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL ADMIN

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

BELONG. BECOME. BE.

Debbie Argento 
RECEPTIONIST 
dargento@tbcraleigh.com

Bentley Williams 
WEEKDAY DIRECTOR 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Ashbey Jones 
FACILITIES MANAGER 
ajones@tbcraleigh.com


